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November 2021. 

Dear David Cameron Families,  

In September 2022, revised school catchment boundaries will take effect in School District 62.  

The change in boundary catchment lines is to support the growth in our district and alleviate 

overcrowding in some of our schools. In the coming years, there will be additional new schools 

opening at all levels.  

How will this catchment change affect my child?  

A few of our David Cameron families currently reside at an address that will become part of the 

catchment for Pexsisen Elementary School. If your home address is now part of the catchment 

for Pexsisen Elementary, you will receive an email from the School District in early December.  

If you would prefer to have your child remain at David Cameron next September, there will be 

an online District process to follow. Parents/ Guardians will need to indicate their request for 

their child to remain at David Cameron by filling in a School Change Request (SCR). This process 

will open on January 3rd and will close on January 14th, 2022, prior to our regular registration 

week. Transportation will be available to students who require service to an “in-catchment” 

school.  Parents will be notified about the outcome of this request in late-January. 

**Please Note: As of January 2022, all new students including those registering for 

Kindergarten for September 2022 will be directed to attend their catchment school. For 

example, if your address has changed to the Pexsisen catchment and you have pre-school aged 

children who are not yet attending school, they will be automatically directed to register at 

Pexsisen Elementary. Sibling registration requests at out of catchment schools will not be 

granted. 

Which Middle School will my Grade Five child attend in September 2022?  

Children entering Middle School in September 2022 will be automatically registered at their 

catchment Middle School, according to their home address. 

As of September 2022, children who currently reside in the David Cameron Elementary School 

catchment will transition to the new Centre Mountain Lellum Middle School. Students who 

will now be living in the reconfigured David Cameron catchment will receive an email that 

will assign then to the new Centre Mountain Lellum Middle School.  
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I received an email stating that my middle school child is out-of-catchment. Can my child 

attend Spencer with peers?  

If your family currently resides outside of the David Cameron catchment or in the previous David 

Cameron catchment, you will receive a District email in early December, indicating your child’s 

catchment Middle School.  The family will have an opportunity to fill out a School Change 

Request form Jan. 3-14, 2022 to request a school different than their catchment school. 

Still have questions?  If you have any questions about these exciting new changes, please email 

catch62@sd62.bc.ca  or visit our School District website at www.sd62.bc.ca  

Sincerely, 

 
Sue Tonnesen 
Acting Principal 
David Cameron Elementary  
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